
Are you a few  
credits short of  
NCEA University 
Entrance?

1 Call NZQA on 0800 697 296 to find out how many credits you are missing, and in
which subjects.

2 Contact Te Kura Correspondence School to find out if they can help you catch
up. Once NCEA results are released UC will grant Provisional Admission to 
students who are catching up on 8 credits or less to meet the requirements of 
NCEA UE.

3 Forward your Te Kura Summer School enrolment confirmation email to
provisional-admission@canterbury.ac.nz. 

4 UC will calculate how many credits you are short of NCEA UE. If eligible, we will
grant you Provisional Admission for the first two weeks of Semester 1 only. 
(Haven’t applied to enrol at UC yet? Go to www.canterbury.ac.nz/enrol) 

5 Submit your NCEA work to Te Kura Correspondence School before your UC
courses start. If you have been given an earlier deadline by Te Kura, then please 
adhere to that.

School results and determine if you will be granted full admission for the

6 Start your UC studies in February 2025.

7 Before the end of week 2 of Semester 1, UC will check your Te Kura Summer
 

remainder of the semester.

NEXT STEPS:

DVCR5444216568

Te Kura Correspondence 
School might be able to 
help you catch up, so you 
can start study at the 
University of Canterbury 
in Semester 1, 2025

CONTACT
Te Kura  
Correspondence School
Summer School Intake Team
Ph: 0800 65 99 88 option 5 
E: summerschool@tekura.school.nz 

www.tekura.school.nz


